
Ozaukee County 4-H Leaders Association Meeting 
Thursday, January 19th, 2017 7:30pm 
Port Washington Extension Auditorium 

Refreshments served by Jay Road and Holy Cross 
 

The meeting was called to order at 7:37pm. Following that were the pledges. A motion was 
made by Brenda Mueller to accept the Secretary’s report. This motion was seconded by Bob 
Eichner, and the motion passed. Next, a motion was made by Steve Proefrock to accept the 
Treasurer’s report. This motion was seconded by Brenda Mueller, and that motion passed. 
 
The question of whether or not the same fruit supplier be used for the fundraiser next year was 
discussed. There was some spoilage of fruit this year. The Bowl-a-Thon was also discussed. 
There were lanes open at both time sessions. Each bowler paid a minimum of 15 dollars for a 
pledge fee and 4 dollars for shoes.  
 
The Foundation’s piggy bank fundraiser is still going on. This year will also be the 10th 
anniversary of the change war wagon.  
 
The next Haunt meeting will be on February 7th at 6:30. Scholarship applications for the Haunt 
are due on February 1st, and this year 13th graders are welcome to apply. 
 
Older Youth Crew is having a lock in at the Fairgrounds Pavilion on the 20th. It is usually their 
biggest event of the year and they are hopeful to have another great turn out.  
 
Lynn Neumann gave an update about 4-H Summer Camp. Camp will be taking place at Camp 
Lakotah again and will take place from June 29th-July 1st.  
 
Important dates were announced. This years Bunny Breakfast will be taking place on April 8th, 
and the annual 4-H Dance is taking place on February 18th, from 6:30-10:30pm.  
 
Finally it was announced that there are still volunteers needed for the committees. 
 
The meeting was adjourned after a motion by Bob Eichner. This motion was seconded by Barb 
Batzko and passed.  
 
Respectfully Submitted, 
Mackenzie Neumann, Secretary 
 
 


